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LATEST NEWS SPECIAL 

‘LOST IN SPACE!’ - FESTIVAL WEEK 2019 

For festival week this year we jumped 

into our spacesuits, fired up the rocket 

ships and blasted into deep space!     

We all met special visitors who taught us 

how to dance like aliens and walk 

slllooowwwlllllyyyyyy like an astronaut.  

Our adventures continued with Rae   

who took us into the woods to find a 

shiny space capsule full of treasures... 

Phil met us in the sensory room for very silly story about aliens and underpants  - we even 

wore the underpants on our head!  



Beth organised some intergalactic art workshops and Emma lead lots of exciting music      

activities. We learnt how to play lots of different instruments and recorded our own amazing 

space song. 

A highlight of the week was our      

incredible sensory rebound sessions, 

all based within our special cosmic 

hall. Ali and Stacey made the most 

amazing lunar landscape, complete 

with lights, space sounds and         

astro-bubbles! 



Festival week ended with a (big) bang at our showcase event. We proudly displayed all 

the work we had made during the ‘Lost in Space’ week and we even got to show our     

parents, carers and friends. It was a great end to a busy and fun-filled week of space      

exploration. More images from our amazing week will be available on our website soon. 

To Spring           

Common…         

And Beyond!  


